
   nishkamprimaryschool 
                                                 wolverhampton 

 

            

20th December 2019 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Youth Primary Proms at the Symphony Hall, Birmingham 

on Monday 27th January 2020 

 

We would like to offer our year 2 children the opportunity to attend the Youth Primary Proms at 

Symphony Hall in Birmingham on Monday 27th January 2020.  

 

The Youth Primary Prom is a unique event allowing the children to listen to and take part in a range 
of different musical genres. The prom allows primary school children the chance to experience live 

music in a renowned concert hall and encourages their involvement and enjoyment in music.  

 
This will be a great opportunity for children to enhance their creative musical skills, as well as fostering 

their love for music.  As a follow up from the experience, we shall be linking our experience to our 

Music lessons and composing our own piece of music.  
 

Children should wear their complete school uniform, and a warm waterproof coat. We will leave 

school by coach at approximately 9:45 am and will anticipate returning to school by 1:30 pm (traffic 

permitting).  The children will be provided with a snack whilst at the Symphony Hall and will have their 

lunch upon their return to school. 

As you can appreciate, there are considerable costs involved to arrange such worthy visits, therefore 

we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £4.00 to be paid via your ParentPay account (you will be 

prompted to give consent for this trip when making payment).  If sufficient funds are not raised the trip 

may need to be cancelled.  Please make your payment by Friday 17th January 2020.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

  Miss G Gull & Miss C Holman 

Year 2 Class Teachers 

 

 

 


